From: Thomas Carter

To: Hornsea Project Three
Subject: RE: Hornsea 3 Adequacy of Consultation
Date: 21 May 2018 16:19:48

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your correspondence, we are satisfied with the information provided with the
consultation and will be in touch in the near future.

Kind Regards,

Tom Carter
Planning Technical Support Officer
01603 756028

From: Hornsea Project Three [mailto:HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 14 May 2018 17:07

To: Cally Smith

Cc: Hornsea Project Three

Subject: Hornsea 3 Adequacy of Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam
Please see attached letter. The deadline for any response is 28 May
Yours faithfully

Hornsea Project Three Team
3D Eagle

The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House

Temple Quay

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Email: HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate (Planning Inspectorate

casework and appeals)

Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning Inspectorate's

National Infrastructure Planning portal)

Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or
making representations about an application (or a proposed application). This
communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you
should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.

A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate
website together with the name of the person or organisation who asked for the advice.
The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in accordance with our
Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
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Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for
lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
IT you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road. Norwich NR1 1RY
01603 610734

www.broads-authority.gov.uk

If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender. This email may
contain confidential information and may be legally privileged or prohibited from disclosure and unauthorised use.
If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or rely on it.

As email is not a 100% secure communications medium we advise you to check that messages and attachments
are virus-free before opening them. We cannot accept liability for any damage that you sustain as a result of
software viruses. We reserve the right to read and monitor any email or attachment entering or leaving our
systems without prior notice. Opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily endorsed by the Broads
Authority unless otherwise specifically stated.
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